United States Department of the Interior
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220

Tel. (505) 234-5972
Fax (505) 885-9264

IN REPLY REFER TO:
3162 (NM08O) MAY 20 2002

NM-98156

Devon Energy Production Company, LP
Attn: Karen A. Cottom

20 North Broadway, Suite 1500
Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Dear Mrs. Cottom:

on June 15, 2001, a policy change regarding Application for
Permit to Drill (APD) extensions was issued by the New Mexico
State Office, Bureau of Land Management, as Instruction
Memorandum NM-2001-33. We are returning your Sundry Notice
requesting an APD extension as the APD has already received one
extension and is not eligible for another extension.

You still have until the expiration date of the approved APD
extensions listed below to begin drilling the wells. After these
extensions have expired, you will need to resubmit new APDs. If
you have any questions, please contact me at 505-234-5907.

NM-98156 Carbon Valley 13
Sec.13,T.16S.,R.27E
Last approved extensio

to expire on @8-27-02

/s/ Mary J. Rugwell

Mary Jo Rugwell
Assistant Field Manager
Lands & Minerals

1 Enclosure

bcc:

BLM I&E (CFO)
NMOCD (Artesia)
NM(062,L.Askwig)



